
Music

November, what a lovely month. I can't believe that it’s already here. Students, in elementary
school music classes, have been learning about beat, and rhythm. We sing and dance quite a
bit. We also are practicing songs for the upcoming Veterans Day Mass. As the year progresses,
we will travel to different countries and learn songs and dances from each of the countries that
we visit.

The format for middle school music classes is a bit different. We watch and listen to music
videos and students answer questions pertinent to the songs being watched. There are so many
amazing genres of music out there. Who knows, we might have some future music critiques in
the making.

It is a pleasure to work with your children. Thanks for all you do.

Mrs “Joan” Cavanaugh


